
News Notes 

Dr. Don W. Smith joines the faculty of the Department 
of Botany and Plant Pathology and the Colorado Agri­
cultural Experiment Station at Colorado State University, 
Fort Collins, on June 15. Dr. Smith did his undergraduate 
work at Texas Tech. and received his M.S. and Ph.D. 
degrees from the University of Wisconsin. He recently 
completed a tour of duty in the A i r Force at the U S A F 
School of Aerospace Medicine on Brooks A i r Force Base, 
Texas. 

T h e 2nd Israel Weed Conference wi l l be held on De­
cember 13-14, 1965, at Ramat-Gan. T h e Proceedings wi l l 
appear in Hebrew, accompanied by an English or French 
summary of each individual paper, and wi l l be available 
from the Conference Secretary, P.O.B. 15030, Tel -Aviv , 
Israel. 

Correction 
On page 283 of Weeds for July, the next meeting of the 

North Central Weed Control Conference is given as De­

cember 5-7, 1965. T h i s is an error; the N C W C C does 
not meet until December 5-7, 1966. 

T h e 18th Annual California Weed Conference is sched­
uled to be held in San Jose, California, on January 18, 
19, and 20, 1966, with headquarters at the Sainte Claire 
Hotel. I n view of recent labor supply problems in Cali­
fornia and other western states, mechanical trends, includ­
ing new developments related to weed control by aircraft, 
wi l l be major topics of discussion at this meeting. Other 
subjects to be included on the program wi l l be research 
reports by Industry, University and Extension Service 
spokesmen; regulatory problems, both Federal and local; 
industrial weed control; and, for San Francisco Bay area 
nurserymen and landscape architects, a panel wi l l cover 
weed control in ornamentals and ground covers. For 
further information, write Bi l ly A . Newhouse, California 
Weed Conference, 2280 Latham Street, Mountain View, 
California 94041. 
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